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Dear Orama subscriber, 

 

A big hello to you from the community at Orama. It's a little late but we hope 

you enjoy reading our winter newsletter. 

 

To view the newsletter make sure you click on Display Images at the top of 

the email - or click on the link View this email in your browser . 

 

Our spring newsletter is already in the works and should reach you before 

Christmas. 

 

Peace and blessings to you, 

 

 

The Team at Orama Oasis 

 

   

https://mailchi.mp/2cac25248bc9/orama-newsletter-winter-2018?e=447a76bfc3


  



  



  



  



  


